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Dear  Sir/Madam

We are very happy to greet all YMCA members, friends and 
well-wishers of VIKAS Special School, Tiruvalla on this momentous 
occasion. God has wonderfully led us through His ways to realize our 
dream of providing land for the construction of necessary 
infrastructural facilities for the VIKAS school.  The school is completing 
21 years of fruitful service to our community and at this very crucial 
moment in its history, Tiruvalla YMCA took up the challenging task of 
procuring enough land  for the development of the school.  We at the 
YMCA, firmly believe that it is our Christian responsibility to serve our 
less privileged brethren and to alleviate the misery of the hapless 
mentally challenged children around us , most of them from the families 
below poverty line.

Trusting in God Almighty and benevolence of our people, this very 
ambitious project was launched. The generous help of the members of 
the YMCA together with the unstinted support and co-operation of the 
well-wishers of VIKAS School, about one crore rupees was raised  to 
procure 1.43 acres of land at a very convenient and serene location not 
too far from Tiruvalla town. We are very happy to place on record the 
great response we received from all sections of the society cutting across 
the barriers of distance, caste, creed and colour. We gratefully 
acknowledge your help, support and kind contribution to this worthy 
and noble cause and thank you from the bottom of our heart .  

The next phase of the project is on. The campus has to be developed 
and the construction of the buildings are to be undertaken without 
delay. God willing, the foundation stone for the project would be laid on 
3rd November, 2013.  We earnestly wish and desire your presence on the 
occasion.  If you are unable to attend, please hold  the project in your 
prayers and be kind enough to visit the VIKAS school and the project 
area when it is convenient to you.  Please find the invitation letter of the 
programme enclosed  herewith.
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